
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Annual Meeting 
 
October 26, 2016 
 
A quorum was met and the meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm by President Jeff 
Grinnell. 
 
Jeff Grinnell delivered the President’s Report, highlighting the accomplishments of the 
previous year and answered questions on the deck project. 
 
A 2016-2017 budget was reviewed with a question and answer period from the 
homeowners. 
 
The current Board Laurie Guptill, Scott Greenfield and Kerri Ikenberry were voted in by 
the Quorum. Chris Miller, 1 Lexington Road, asked to be considered for the open Board 
position and was voted in by the Quorum. President Jeff Grinnell is serving a three year 
term. 
 
Meeting adjourned 9:35 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


